
WPNS Photo Release and Walking Field Trip Waiver 

2025-2026 School Year 

Permission to Use Student’s Photograph 

During the course of the academic year, Winters Parent Nursery School may wish to use photographs of 

their students on school bulletin boards, in educational or marketing entities, on our website and social 

media accounts or in general media releases on a controlled basis.  Any such photographs would 

highlight the student(s) demonstrating learning techniques or participating in approved school activities.  

In accordance with school policy, names of individual students will not be released with any 

photographs.   

Student’s Name:______________________________________________________ 

_______  I/We consent to the use of my child’s image; such use may include all WPNS Publications (print, 

online, video, etc.) 

_______ I/We DO NOT consent to the use of my child’s image ever; this use includes all WPNS 

Publications (print, online, video, etc), with the exception of WPNS photographs for individual student 

portfolios. 

____________________________________________________  __________________________ 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE      DATE 

____________________________________________________  __________________________ 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE      DATE 

 

Permission For Walking Field Trips 

During the course of the academic year, Winters Parent Nursery School may wish to walk around town to 

visit local businesses (bank, gazebo, post office box, etc.) 

Student’s Name: __________________________________________________________ 

__________ I/We consent for my child to take a walking field trip around Winters. 

__________ I/We DO NOT consent for my child to take a walking field trip around Winters. 

 

____________________________________________________  __________________________ 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE      DATE 

____________________________________________________  __________________________ 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE      DATE 


